PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION
Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services

Kate Brown, Governor

800 NE Oregon Street, Suite #640

July 5, 2016 Portland, OR 97232-2162

(971) 673-0459
Timothy M. Beinert, DPA (971) 673-0694 —FAX
Facility Manager/Caretaker http://healthoregon.org/dwp

Oregon Military Dept. — Umatilla
Umatilla Chemical Depot

78798 Ordinance Road
Hermiston, OR 97838

Re: Schedule to Repair Water Tower Deficiencies, Umatilla Army Depot, PWS ID
# 41 01136

Dear Mr. Beinert:

The Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services (DWS) has received your June
30, 2016 written request to complete the repairs at both the Administration and West
water towers by November 30%, 2016. DWS has reviewed and approves of the proposed
schedule to complete the repairs, accounting for funding and contractor authorization
timeframes. The repairs consist of sealing any holes in the towers to ensure that the
towers are watertight, as well as ensuring that the hatches in both towers are locked and
watertight, to address deficiencies documented in the inspection report prepared by the
Depot earlier this year. Provide written documentation (e.g. photos) to me that all repairs
are completed.

If you have any questions or concerns, or would like this in an alternate format, please
contact me at (971) 673-0459, or james.b.nusrala@state.or.us, or Bill Goss of our
Pendleton office at (541) 966-0900, or William.h.goss(@state.or.us. Your cooperation is
appreciated.

Sincerely,

James Nusrala, P.E.

Regional Engineer

Drinking Water Services ‘

cc: Jon Bloom, Compliance Specialist, Umatilla Chemical Depot, 78798 Ordinance

Road, Hermiston, OR 97838
Bill Goss, DWS Pendleton




